
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Declaration of Surplus

Notice is hereby given that the Pend Oreille County Board of Commissioners will be holding a public hearing to receive comments on declaring surplus and identifying the means of disposal the following vehicles with the intention to sell to online auction or other means approved by the board.
VEHICLES

1. 2013 International 760 (T5154)
      Vin# 1HTGRSJT1EH768624
2. 2005 Chevy Silverado (MP25)

Vin#1GCEK14V25Z305059
3. 2011 Ford Escape (A69)

Vin#1FMCU9C7XCKA24017 

4. 2008 John Deere (L644)

Vin# DW644JZ615812
5.  2011 Ford E350 Van (S9976)

Vin# 1FBNE3BL2BDA53511
  This hearing will take place on Aprill 2nd, 2024, at 9:15 am in the Commissioners Chambers, County Courthouse, 625 W. 4th Street, Newport, Washington. For more information on this please contact Brian Egland at 509-447-4513.

If you require any reasonable accommodation to participate in the meeting, contact the Clerk of the Board at 509-447-4119 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.

Zoom Meeting Info:

https://zoom.us/j/5094474119;  

Meeting ID: 509 447 4119 Or Dial 

by your location: +1 301 715 8592 US 

or +1 253 215 8782 US. 

Meeting ID: 509 447 4119 

Clerk of the Board

Publish in the Newport Miner
March 20, and March 22, 2024
